
Webinar: Over The Counter Vs Prescription Hearing Aids


Date: July 26, 2023

Time: 2:00 - 3:00 pm EDT

 

It is estimated that 15% of American adults have hearing loss or difficulty hearing. People living 
with hearing difficulties often feel isolated and left out of important conversations. They can also 
feel fatigued from the effort of communicating with others and engaging in their environment. To 
overcome these difficulties assistive devices or even amplification may be needed. Traditionally 
amplification has been prescriptive hearing aids fit by an audiologist or hearing instrument 
specialist. Recently over-the-counter devices have been approved to create more options for people 
with hearing loss. However, it is difficult to know what kind of amplification is appropriate 
(prescriptive or over the counter). Dr. Franklin, an audiologist from Pine Tree Society, plans to 
present the definition of over-the-counter devices, how they are different from prescriptive hearing 
aids, and making the appropriate choice.


Presenter: Ayris Franklin, AuD, CCC-A, F-AAA

 

Registration:

Please use the link below for more information about this event and to register:

https://mainecite.org/training/over-the-counter-vs-prescription-hearing-aids/

 

Accommodation:

CART captioning is provided for all Maine CITE webinars. If you need an additional 
accommodation to participate in this webinar, please contact Maine CITE on or before July 19, 
2023 via e-mail at info@mainecite.org or by calling 207-621-3195 or Maine Relay 711.


All Maine CITE webinars are recorded and archived. If you cannot attend the live session, please 
make sure you register so you can get the link to the archive.


Questions, please contact Maine CITE at info@mainecite.org


Best regards,


Jessi Wright, Maine CITE Director
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